Sent: Friday, 12 December 2003 6:09 AM

To: Legal and Constitutional, Committee (SEN)

Subject: Submission to Australian Expatriates Inquiry

Nicholas Rath

Warwick RI 

Message:

To: The Committee Secretary

Senate Legal and Constitutional References Committee 

Parliament House

Canberra ACT 2600

Australia

Dear Sir/Madam,

This submission is in response to the invitation for public comment as part of the Committee's Inquiry into Australian Expatriates.

I left Australia in December of 1990 to "see the world" after graduating University as many Australians do.  During that trip I met an American lady and got married.  The initial plan was to return to Australia but that was ten years ago.  Today, I to live in Rhode Island and work at a local high school as a science teacher.

All of my family lives in Australia and I would love one day to return there permanantly.  I possibly have grown more patriotic living abroad as I once was when in Australia - possibly because I now realize how much Australia has to offer.

I feel the Austrlalain government could do a better job of staying in contact with its citizens who live abroad through email or postings on embassy websites.  The government could also doa better job of linking individuals that live overseas.

I treasure my Australian citizenship and presume it will always remain valid, regardless of my country of residence.

Thank you for the opportunity to provide some thoughts to the "expatriates Inquiry"

Yours Sincerely,

Nicholas Rath 
